Official NYSA BOD mintues 1.21.2014

meeting started at 6:42pm

Board Members Present

Jim Brown Ken Huhman Darrell Watkins

Larry Dixon Lori McKenna Stacy Wright

Tina Evans Betty Melendez

Guests Present

NWF Nightmare

Approval of Minutes

A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes for the December 17th meeting.

The motion CARRIED.

Treasurer Report

No reports to review. Treasurer Tina Evans reported that we are still waiting on a few to come back from our accountant.

Concession Report nothing to report

Fundraising/Advertisement

Board Member Darrell Watkins working on larger advertising/sponsorship opportunities for fundraising

Cheerleading nothing to report

Football

Still need some pads from end of season. Two Bios were submitted for the football commissioner opening. One was withdrawn. Brian Ney was selected as the Football Commisioner. Co –Commisioner has not been determined.

Soccer

Rec- Registration is open for spring.

NUFC- to meet and review for upcoming spring tournaments

Basketball

Games started Jan 20th. Pictures 24th

Baseball

Rec- Registration is open for spring Fall Ball- nothing to report.

Travel- tryouts for 2015 spring season still in process.

T-Ball

Registration is open from spring

Softball

registration is open for spring and is slow. Brandi Holbrook still serving as commissioner

Adult Women's Softball

Nothing to report. seeking 2015 commissioner

Mens Basketball

ongoing- nothing to report

Old Business

Beach Community Bank made a presentation at December 3rd meeting for banking options, CDs..etc. Treasurer, Tina Evans, provided information regarding Beach Community Bank vs. Centennial. The BOD decided it is in the best interest of the board to review all possible banking options.

Park Improvement Plan updates: on-going progress. Currently main field closed for maintenance.

Men's Semi Pro Football NWF Nightmare provided a schedule

New Business

none presented

The meeting was adjourned at 7:33pm